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Dear Far North Queensland Youth Assistant Fund,  

 
I am honored to be the recipient of the Frank and Marion Rick Fund for 2022. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank the Rick Family for their generosity in funding this scholarship as 
well as Far North Queensland Youth Assistant Fund in awarding me this amazing opportunity to 
further my studies. This scholarship provides me with the financial support I require to continue 
my Bachelor’s Degree of Primary Education at Central Queensland University.  
 
As you know, I am currently completing my studies remotely in the Northern Territory. This has 
offered me various opportunities to further my academic pursuits and be actively involved 
within the community of Nhulunbuy and build my knowledge and understanding of the Yolngu 
Traditional Owners. I plan to use this fund to further my practical experiences while studying in 
this location.  
 
After my scheduled graduation in 2023, I plan to relocate back to Far North Queensland and 
utilize my degree to support remote learning within the region.  
 
My educational pursuits would not have been possible without Frank and Marion’s generous 
donation to the FNQ Youth Assistant Fund and for that I am entirely grateful. 
 
 Thank you for enabling me to reach my fullest personal and professional potential. 
 
 
Sincerely 
Reese Reddicliffe 
5th February 2022 


